
 
November 7, 2014

TransEnterix, Inc. Reports Resignation of Chief Operating Officer

RESEARCH TRIANGLE PARK, N.C.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- TransEnterix, Inc. (NYSE MKT: TRXC), a medical device company 
that is pioneering the use of robotics and flexible instruments to improve minimally invasive surgery, today announced that 
Richard Mueller, its Chief Operating Officer, resigned his position effective November 7, 2014. 

About TransEnterix 

TransEnterix is a medical device company that is pioneering the use of robotics and flexible instruments to improve minimally 
invasive surgery. The company is focused on the development and commercialization of the SurgiBot™ system, a minimally 
invasive surgical robotic system that allows the surgeon to be patient-side within the sterile field. For more information, visit the 
company's website at www.transenterix.com.  
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